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To Whom it May Concern,  
 
I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for the exceptional performance and valuable 
contributions made by Lobo Institute during their engagement with Health Security Partners 
(HSP) from September 2021 to February 2024. 
 
Lobo Institute played a pivotal role in advising and establishing a foundation of trust for six 
isolated personnel in Afghanistan. Their expertise in Survival, Evasion, Resistance, and Escape 
(SERE) skills and procedures was instrumental in supporting the isolated personnel. Lobo 
Institute developed individual Plans of Action (PoA), ensuring a comprehensive approach to 
escape, evasion, and recovery, in strict compliance with applicable U.S. laws and regulations. 
One of the noteworthy aspects of Lobo Institute's performance is their extensive experience in 
working in Afghanistan and other regions of conflict where they have established extensive 
networks. 
 
We extend our gratitude for their dedication, professionalism, and exceptional skills 
demonstrated throughout the engagement.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jason E. Rao, Ph.D. 
Executive Director 
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